Christ Clarion Preschool News
April 2021

Dear Parents,
Spring has arrived and the playground promises to be muddy for the near future. Please continue to send boots for our outdoor play time. On muddy days, we will play in the mulched areas, but it’s the trip from the sidewalk to the mulch that can be an adventure!  We hope to be spending longer periods on the playground, and watching for the changes that will be taking place this Spring. The time seems to be passing very quickly, and we find ourselves hoping to get in our favorite activities as the days fly by!

Daily Health Screenings
I would like to remind everyone to remain diligent in adhering to the Daily Health Screenings, especially after Spring Break.  So far, our in-school protocols are working as we have not had any school-based transmissions of COVID-19.  A copy of the most recent Daily Health Screening has been attached to this email.  We’d like to remind you that any student, family member or caregiver presenting with any of the listed symptoms remain home and contact Lisa for further guidance.  

Camp Cool
Camp Cool registration forms should be returned by April 8th.  Camp confirmations will be emailed on or before April 12th for those registered.
There is a chance we will be able to open camp up to 3 weeks per child.  We will go through registration and if space is available, we will fill a third week of spots from those families that are interested. Email Lisa if you’ve already submitted your camp form and are interested in a third week, should it become available.  

Dates to Remember:
*Mon.-Friday, March 29 - April 2 - Spring Break, No School
*Friday, April 8 - Camp Cool Registration Deadline
*Tuesday, May 25 - Last day for Literacy Classes
*Wednesday, May 26 – Last day for Arts & Smarts
*Thursday, May 27 - Last day for Science 
*Friday, May 28 & Monday, May 31 - No School, Memorial Day Recess
*Tuesday, June 1 - Last day for TTh & TThF students 
*Wednesday, June 2 – Last day for MW 2s, MWF, 5 day 4s, & TK
      Details on our end of year celebrations will come in May.

2021/2022 information coming soon
Information regarding preschool for the 2021/2022 school year will be sent home in May for those of you returning next year.  The treasurer emailed tuition invoices via QuickBooks last Thursday.  Those invoices are for the first tuition installment.  The second tuition payment will be due September 1, 2021.  Please remember to make checks payable to: Christ Clarion PRESCHOOL.  For families interested in paying tuition in full, please just double the amount shown.  The treasurer will process the payments accordingly. Thank you. 
[bookmark: _Hlk48556456]  To be reviewed at home, daily, before coming to Christ Clarion.

Daily Student Health Screening

As parent or guardian, I attest to the following for my student:

· Student has not registered a fever of 100 degrees or higher for the past 24 hours.
· Student, household members or caregivers have not been in contact with a person with COVID-19 or under observation for COVID-19.
· Student, household members or caregivers do not have, or have not had in the last 24 hours, any symptoms of a respiratory infection (cough, sore throat, congestion/runny nose, fever, shortness of breath, chills, or fatigue), headache, new loss of taste or smell, loss of appetite, muscle/body aches, nausea or diarrhea.  
· Student is not in active quarantine status, nor is anyone in the home within active quarantine status or has been over the last 10 days.
· Student, household members or caregivers have not traveled to a high-risk area, as defined by NYS within the last 10 days and/or have complied with the NYS Travel Advisory Guidelines if they have.  
· I attest that all the above is true of myself also.

Wishing you all a very Happy and Healthy Easter!

